
          ​Inspire.  Lead.  Empower​.  
 

Dear BHS Families, 

 

 

Following the closure of our school buildings last spring and the cancellation of state testing due to the 

ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, ODE created “​Graduation Flexibility​” for the classes of 2021 and beyond. 

This flexibility grants students an opportunity to earn needed points on state required EOC tests which are 

used in the states graduation pathways, through “Course Grade Substitutions.”  

 

Students who qualify for the EOC course grade substitution are eligible if they were either: 

 

● Taking a qualifying course AND scheduled to take an End-of-Course examination for the first time 

in the 2019-2020 school year but did not take the test because the administration of the 

examination was canceled; 

● Scheduled to retake an End-of-Course examination in the 2019-2020 school year and did not 

retake the test because the administration of the examination was canceled. 

Beavercreek High School will automatically include EOC course grade substitutions for all eligible students. 

These course grade substitutions will be applied to all eligible students who were to test for the first time 

or retake an EOC during the Spring 2020 testing window in one of the subject areas listed below: 

 

● English Language Arts I 
● English Language Arts II 

 

● Algebra I  
● Geometry 
● Biology 

● American History 
● American Governmen​t 

It is important to note that grade substitutions do not automatically fulfill graduation requirements. Grade 

substitutions will be translated to an equivalent skill level/point value per the guidance of ODE as indicated 

below.  

 

 

Lastly, students who wish to take a test for the first time or retake an EOC rather than substitute their 

final grade for the equivalent skill level/point value, may do so. Students who would like to test must 

submit a request to participate in testing by contacting their school counselor. School counselor 

information can be found ​HERE​.​ ​Students will test during the Fall testing window (Nov. 30th - Dec. 18th).  

 

R​espectfully, 
 
 
BHS Administration 

http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Student-Supports/Coronavirus/Graduation-Flexibility-%e2%80%93-2021-and-Beyond
https://www.gocreek.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1779873&type=d&pREC_ID=1961822

